
 

FAMILY INFORMATION NEWSLETTER                     May 20, 2024 
GREAT NEWS – After diligent work by our Board, AD (Athletic Director), and involved families, it 
has been determined that WIAA  approved the rules amendment that will allow our students 
to participate with Goldendale Middle School athletic teams. What this means is that our 7th 
and 8th grade students will have the opportunity to be members of sports teams that are 
offered by Goldendale Middle School when Centerville does not have a corresponding sport. So, 
if your child is a 7th or 8th grader and is interested in football or wrestling, they will be able to be 
a part of GMS teams. If your child is planning to participate with GMS they will need to follow all 
Centerville AND GMS athletic policies and rules. 
 

SCHOOL ANNUALS ON SALE – The 2023-2024 Centerville School Annual is now on sale. 
Annuals will be $5.00 and can be purchased through Mrs. Musser. Thank you to PTC for 
supporting some of the printing costs and keeping family rates at a minimum. Annuals will be 
distributed the last day of school at our “signing party!” 
 

STATE ASSESSMENT FINISHES THIS WEEK – Congratulations to our Centerville Students for 
giving their all and putting their best foot forward on their state assessments. Results should be 
in by the end of the school year for ELA and Math. Science results don’t arrive until fall. 
 

5th/6th GRADE OUTDOOR SCHOOL – Mrs. Olinger’s students will get an Outdoor School 
experience at Brooks Park this week for the Columbia Gorge Ecology Outdoors Program. The 
Gorge Discovery Center has provided this learning opportunity, that is fully funded by an 
Outdoor School Grant from OSPI, for learning beyond the classroom. We have many hands, 
including parent chaperones, that will be involved in this wonderful experience for our students. 
 

SCHOOL PICNIC – Please plan on joining us for our School Picnic and Playday Tuesday, June 11 at 
11:30. Centerville School will provide hot dogs and drinks. Please bring an item to add to the potluck 
meal. Extended families and siblings are welcome. All school rules will be implemented (no animals 
allowed). Bring your chair or blanket to enjoy the time together. Remember, the water games at the 
end are always a huge hit! 
 

SURPLUS SALE – Centerville School will be having a surplus sale on Tuesday, June 11 from 12:00 – 2:00 
in the back parking lot. Items for sale will be posted at the building and on the website prior to June 
10. If you have questions, please contact Kristin. 
 

Looking Ahead:   Kindergarten Screening      May 22 
   Outdoor School; 5th and 6th Grade; Gorge Ecology Outdoors  May 22 – 24 
   Ag Day @ GHS; K-2nd grade      May 23 
   Memorial Day, No School      May 27 
   Swim Lessons; K-4 grades      May 28, 30 
   May Awards Assembly; Academic Recognition    May 29 
   Swim Lessons; K-2 grades      May 31 
   Water Jam; 3rd/4th grade      May 31 
   8th Grade Trip       June 5 
   Accelerated Reader Swim Party     June 10 
   Centerville School Picnic and Playday     June 11 
   8th grade graduation      June 12 
   Awards Assembly @ 8 AM; Track and AR    June 12 
   4th Quarter Awards Assembly @ 8 AM     June 13 


